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In Reply Refer To:
RII:JBK
70-1151/79-10

Westinghouse Electric Corporation
ATTN: M. D'Amore, Manager

Columbia Plant
Nuclear Fuel Division
Drawer R
Columbia, South Carolina 29205

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of July 27, 1979, informing us of step.- you
have taken to correct the item of noncomplinace concerning activities
under NRC License No. SNM-1107 brought to your attention in our letter
of July 5, 1979. We will examine your corrective actions and plans
during subsequent inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

l' E n-

Jack T. Sutherland, Chief
Fuel Facility and Materials

Safety Branch
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